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JOURNAL OF LIQUID CHROMATOGRAPHY, 8(2), 407 (1985) 

BOOKS 

"CHROMATOGRAPHY OF ANTIBIOTICS", G. H. Wagman & M. J. Weinstein, 
Elsevier Science Publishers, Amsterdam, 1984, 510pp., $113.50 (US). 

This is a revised edition of a book which appeared in 1973, designed 
to assist in the characterization of antibiotics. It is a practical 
working guide and provides da.ta on chromatographic media, conditions, 
solvents, detection methodology and equipment, and mobility of 
antibiotics. 

The new edition covers an increased number of antibiotics and 
derivatives, number and variety of separation techniques, and 
includes HPLC methods. Procedures are presented in a standardized, 
concise outline format that is easy to use. Many of the procedures 
given can be used directly, without reference to the original 
literature. 

"STERIC EXCLUSION LIQUID CHROMATOGRAPHY OF POLYMERS", J. Janca, Ed., 
Marcel Dekker, Inc., New York & Basel, 1984, 329pp., $55.00 (US). 

Janca has provided an up-to-date, fully detailed coverage of this 
important technique. Written by leading experts, this reference 
includes in-depth examination of separation mechanisms and secondary 
interactions and their correlation with the structure and behavior o f  
macromolecules; refinements in calibration and data evaluation; 
solvent and packing data; applications involving MWD, polymer 
branching, chemical composition, chain growth and degradation 
mechanisms; correction of zone dispersion. 

"CHROMATOGRAPHIC STUDIES OF BIOGENESIS OF PLANT VOLATILES", P. 
Schreier, Dr. Alfred Huthig Verlag GmbH., Heidelberg, 1984, 165pp., 
$34.00 (US). 

This volume fills a gap by addressing both the state of the art in 
instrumental techniques for the study of plant volatiies and the 
principle biogenetic pathways leading to natural and secondary plant 
volatiles, such as lipid degradation and terpene, amoino acid, and 
phenylpropane metabolism. 
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